
Know Who You Are Talking To, Job Scam Alert 
 
Individuals not associated with Ketchum have falsely identified themselves as employees or 
representatives of Ketchum and asked candidates to fill out applications for jobs, conducted 
fake job interviews and have made fake job offers. Any request to schedule an interview or 
offer of employment will only come from an authorized representative of Ketchum with an 
email address “@Ketchum.com”. Please be sure to confirm the accuracy of the Ketchum 
representative before providing any information. Note we will never require a candidate to 
provide credit card or banking information to cover any recruiting or employment costs. 
 
Ketchum is taking appropriate measures to shut down fraudulent activity. If you have provided 
personal information in connection with a fake job offer or interview and you are concerned, 
we suggest that you take suitable action. 
 
If you have any questions, contact us at: Ketchum.Careers@ketchum.com.  
 


